
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak Class 
Year 6 

Summer Term 2025 

History: We will be looking at life in 

Ancient Egypt focusing on Gods and 
Goddesses, social hierarchy, hieroglyphics, 
the afterlife and more!  

 

Computing and DT: 
Programming will be the 

main focus in both 

computing and DT.  

We will be exploring 

programming pioneers 

which will link to the 

concept of variables in 

programming through 

games in Scratch. 

 

English: In Term 5, we will be recapping our understanding of 

SPaG (Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar) in preparation for our 

upcoming SATS. We will also be exploring the text ‘The Story of 

Tutankhamun’, where we will look at the importance of 

archaeologists and then write a biography on Howard Carter, 

the man who discovered the Pharaoh’s tomb. We will also look 

at the book ‘The Secrets of a Sun King’ in Term 6, before 

finishing the year writing letters to the new Maple Class!  

Mathematics: 
Maths this term will continue our work on ratio before 

focusing on statistics. We will then re-cap key knowledge in 

preparation for the KS2 SATs. After half-term, we will be 

looking at algebra, measurement and targeting strands which 

will prepare the children for secondary school!  

 

Walk Like 
An 

Egyptian! 

 

 

PSHE: Our unit this 

term is ‘rights and 

responsibilities’, 

which focuses on 

how to keep 

ourselves safe. 

Please see the 

newsletter for more 

information. 

Physical Education: 
In P.E. this term, we will be 

preparing for our May Day 

dances and honing our striking  

and fielding skills.  

We will then be practising for 

Sports Day, focusing on 

athletics, as well as visiting the 

leisure centre for swimming.  

  

Science: 
We will be 

looking at light 

and electricity, 

building on 

skills that we 

have learnt 

previously.  

 

In Term 5: KS2 SATs - week beginning May 12th.  
May Day – Wednesday 21st May 

In Term 6: 
The final term is always very busy in Oak Class. We will start the 

term by immersing ourselves in Arts Week and Bikeability. We will 

have a visit from IMPS, where we will learn first aid, and then we 

will then start our rehearsals for the end of year play and our 

Leavers’ Assembly. 

RE: We will be exploring the questions:  

How far is belief in the resurrection 

important to Christians today? 

Do we need a deity to be committed to 

creating a better world? 

 
 
 
 


